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Easter Raffle - We are looking for donations, if you would like to donate a raffle prize or buy tickets, 
please talk with Hilary our activities coordinator!  

Visiting 

Although there are no nationally 
set direct restrictions on visiting in 
care homes, we here at Peasmarsh 
Place will continue with the 
practices we have had in place, we 
ask that visitors inform the home 
of their visit prior and complete a 
Lateral Flow Test on the morning 
of their visit. PPE must be worn 
during visits to the home. 

For more information, please 
follow the link below. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/p
ublications/visiting-care-homes-
during-coronavirus/update-on-
policies-for-visiting-arrangements-
in-care-homes 

Activities  

We had a high 
attendance of 
residents to the 
Sunday film 
afternoon, 
Singing in the 
rain…. Most 
appropriate for 

the weather we have experienced in the past 
weeks.  

On Saturday’s 
residents can 
gather and 
enjoy a glass of 
Sherry before 
supper in the 
dining room. 

 

 

Thank you to all the 
staff that ensured the 
home kept running 
during the recent 
storms.   

Welcome to the three 
new staff that have 
joined us at 
Peasmarsh – Sue 
Pattenden, Karyn 
Cook and Katrina 
Metcalf.  We hope 
you enjoy working 
here and it is great to 
have you all as part of 
our team.   

Julie Harper 

Manager 

 

 
Unfortunately, due to the bad weather here in the southeast we lost power for 24 
hours! But we are lucky enough to have an emergency generator for such situations, 
this kept the home powered, so residents were not affected. 
Several days later we lost our water supply but were saved by staff going above and 
beyond and people from the local community providing the home with plenty of 
emergency water! It was a great relief when all was restored. 

 
 
Claire celebrated her Birthday earlier in 
the month! We wish her many happy 
returns!  

 
 

 
 
We hope that you all remain safe and well. 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 

 


